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SMMUSD to Hold Special Board Meeting 
on March 22, 2022 

 
The Santa Monica-Malibu Unified School District Board of Education will hold a special board 
meeting on Tuesday, March 22, 2022, at 5 p.m. via Zoom. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to allow the Board of Education an opportunity to hear facilities 
improvement project updates from staff as well as vote on construction-related items.  Given the 
recent impacted board meeting agendas, these items have not been able to come forward at a 
regular meeting. 
 
The next regular board meeting will be on Thursday, April 21, 2022, at 5:30 p.m. 
 
This agenda for the special meeting will be posted on the district’s website.  The link to the 
Zoom meeting can be found at the top of the agenda. 
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